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An Open Invitation Letter to all Stakeholders and Political candidates. 

Yucca Mountain Application Review Process Survey 
 
Our mission is nuclear advocacy and educating the grassroots public about the science and engineering 
behind the Yucca Mountain Application Review Process at the Department of Energy and the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission.  
 

"Although I am uncommitted on Yucca Mountain as a nuclear storage facility, 
I believe that the Department of Energy & NRC 

Yucca Mountain Application Review Process should be completed". 
 
Dear Friends:  
 
We are asking all stakeholders and political candidates who are willing to go on record to support the NRC’s completion 
of the Yucca Mountain Application Review Process.  
 
It is the opinion of USNEF and dozens of industry groups and associations that our need to COMPLETE the application 
review process, the results of many years of scientific & engineering study commissioned by Congressional law. This 
review should be completed in order to determine the studies ability to secure the safety and sustainability of the 
facility. Completion of the application would establish “if” it would be safe for construction, it does not establish 
construction but the completion of the pathway to construction.  
 
If you agree to completion of the Application Review Process, please indicate by signing below accordingly.  
 
Signature: “I _______________________________________________ support the NRC’s completion of the Yucca 
Mountain Application License, providing the application documentation supports the safe operation and sustainability 
of the Yucca Mountain nuclear storage facility”.  
 
Print name: _______________________________________________ . 
 
It is very important that you respond to this survey in order for us to establish a representation of the stakeholders, 
candidates and elected officials who support completion of the process. You can return this by email to: 
comments@usnuclearenergy.org or postal mail to USNEF, PO Box 2867, Sparks, NV 89432-2867.  
 
Additional information about Yucca Mountain and our nuclear advocacy website at: 
http://www.usnuclearenergy.org and our YES Symposiums website at: http://usnuclearenergy.org/yes/default.html  
 
These are the facts, the grassroots public should know about Yucca Mountain: It is a thirty + year study by 8 of Americas national 
laboratories, input and review recommendations from more than 100 US colleges and universities with a taxpayer investment into 
the study of more than $10 Billion. The license application study was reviewed by more than 200 scientists and engineers at the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission with no disqualifying elements found. To put it bluntly, political opposition to such an 
encompassing study carries little merit. Nearly every stakeholder in the world managing nuclear waste observed the Yucca Mountain 
study application process. The degree and FACTS of this study are overwhelming.  
 
Our current survey posting is available at: http://www.usnuclearenergy.org/Yucca-APP-Supporters.htm  
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